Homework Tips for Parents

Time spent on written homework should not exceed more than 10 minutes multiplied by the grade level
your child is in. (e.g.: A second grade child would have 10 minutes multiplied by 2 to equal fwenty
minutes of homework). This is in addition to the child's daily reading homework.

Your child should be capable of completing homework independently with minimal guidance and
oversight. Check to see that homework is neat and complete.

If a child is having difficulty, please communicate directly with his/her teacher. E-mail is the most
efficient way to reach your child's teacher and to receive feedback in a timely manner.
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